SENATE APPROPRIATIONS COMMITTEE
FISCAL NOTE

House Bill 155 IPRINTER NO. 951
No Fiscal Impact General Fund

IDATE INTRODUCED| IPRIME SPONSOR|
March 8, 2023 Representative Sanchez
IDESCRIPTION|

House Bill 155 amends the Health Care Facilities Act’s (HCFA) requirements regarding
personal face-to-face interviews for potential direct care employees.

The bill amends the HCFA by authorizing the use of two-way video remote technology
to satisfy the requirement for a personal face-to-face interview for potential direct
care employees.

This act shall take effect immediately.

IFISCAL IMPACT:|

Enactment of House Bill 155 will have no fiscal impact on Commonwealth funds.




